
12/08/2021 

MS Cindy Liu 
ST 
NSW 
cindy_liuliu@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1039 - 14 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Not good for the kids next door. They are all primary kids and we wish to create a peaceful and 
harmonious environment for them. Not more people from outside please. No more traffic as it 
increases the risk.

I appreciate your consideration.

Regards 

Sent: 12/08/2021 11:41:35 AM
Subject: Online Submission


